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RECOCHEM

creosote oil

wood preservative liquid

for treatment of wood against rot, mildew, fungus, etc.
use on posts, fences, wooden doors, etc.

FOR EXTERIOR USE ONLY.

NOT FOR USE IN DWELLINGS.

DANGER

POISON

CORROSIVE

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN - HARMFUL OR FATAL IF SWALLOWED

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING - SKIN IRRITANT

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE:  CREOSOTE  50%

REG. NO. 13586  P.C.P. ACT

3.78 Litres

Recochem Inc.
Montreal     Toronto     Edmonton     Vancouver
H4T 1P4      L6T 1B5     T0C 2G0      V3C 4P2

DIRECTIONS:  Recochem's Creosote Oil can be applied by brushing
or dipping.  Maximum penetration is obtained on properly seasoned
surface dry lumber.  All bark should be removed.  If the treated
wood is to be used in contact with the ground, or is to be
subject to other severe decay hazards, two or more applications



of preservative should be made.  Dipping or preferably soaking is
recommended wherever possible to secure maximum penetration and
protection.  It is not recommended to paint over Creosote Oil as
bleeding might occur.  Do not apply by spraying.

Do not use on surfaces which may come into contact with the body,
as Creosote Oil may irritate sensitive skin.  For exterior use
only.  Not for use in dwellings.  Do not use Creosote treated
wood in residential or farm building interiors.  Do not apply to
wood where domestic animals or livestock are likely to crib or
lick the wood, or where the wood may come in contact with food or
animal feed.  Do not use Creosote on wood in direct contact with
drinking water, on children's playground equipment, on greenhouse
or horticulture lumber, or on wharfs and docks where
contamination of open water may occur.

CAUTION:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  May cause chemical
burns to skin and eyes.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes, and
clothing.  Wear appropriate gloves, long sleeved clothing (i.e.
made from Neoprene) and goggles when applying.  Do not eat, drink
or smoke when using.  Do not use near plants.  This product is
toxic to fish.  Do not contaminate water when cleaning equipment
or disposing of wastes.  Wash thoroughly with soap and water
after exposure and before eating, drinking, smoking or using a
rest room.

FIRST AID:  Toxic if swallowed.  If swallowed, do not induce
vomiting, call a doctor immediately.  If on skin, wash
immediately with soap and water.  If in eyes, flush with clear
water for 15 minutes.  If irritation persists, obtain medical
attention.  If inhaled, move person to fresh air and get prompt
medical attention.

STORAGE & DISPOSAL:  Store unused product in a cool dry place out
of reach of children or animals.  Dispose of empty container with
household garbage. Do not re-use empty container.  Do not burn
Creosote treated wood.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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